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DATE: July 22,2008 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Stephen C. Larson, Executive Secretary to Commissioner Argenziano 

RE: Docket number 080148-El 

Commissioner Argenziano's ofice has received the attached letter in the above noted docket. 
Commissioner Argenziano has not seen this document. Please file this in the appropriate docket 
and disseminate copies to all interested parties. 



Commissioner Nancy Argenziano 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Dear Commissioner, 

I am writing to say that I am against the construction 
of new nuclear power plants in Florida. 

Instead, investment should be in low-cost, efficient 
solar energy, not endless money for these power 
plants for which consumers could be billed in 
advance. 

Please stop the plants! 

Sincerely, p&dzm-& 7 

Judith Snow-Clewell 
j udithsnow@email .com 
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